
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
14 June 2023 
 
 
MEC CHILOANE TO OPEN THE 2024 ONLINE ADMISSIONS PROCESS  
 
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Thursday, 15 June 2023, assist 
parents to apply at Winterveldt Multipurpose Hall in Winterveldt, Pretoria to mark the 
opening of the application period for Grade 1 & 8 at 08:00 AM. 
 
MEC Chiloane will also visit a local library to monitor operations as parents will also be 
assisted at libraries when applications open. 
 
Members of the media may attend as follows: 
 
Date:   Thursday, 15 June 2023 
Time:  08:00 AM 
Address: Winterveldt Multipurpose Hall 
  1418 Makgato Road, Winterveldt, Pretoria 
 
 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 

Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

  

For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow us on our 

website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

Twitter: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 

Education's portal at https://education.gauteng.gov.za  
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